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Dear Members, Donors and Volunteers of  NTCWA,

I am sending you all a belated THANK YOU for donating $100.00 to our Family

Resource Center. Karen Wheeler, our secretary, had mentioned in passing that the

FRC received a donation for when I needed to order more backpacks. We had a few

left so I didn’t think about it again until last week when I needed to hand out a few to

our students. Now that we are about half  way through the school year many

backpacks are breaking and I’m so happy to be able to offer distressed children a

brand new replacement!

I appreciate your organization’s ability to predict what our school community needs

and willing to offer the resources that can help alleviate unnecessary stress in a

child’s life.

Bless you all for your commitment to our children’s present and future lives! It takes a

village to provide the care to nurture these wonderful children.

Gratefully,

Heaven Hartford

Family Resource Coordinator


